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Rachel Johnston, Regional Director/ State Government Relations from the APA provided us with 
the following headlines from Psychiatric News: 
 

Rejoyn: First App Cleared by FDA for Depression; Cost, Efficacy Unclear  
Linda M. Richmond  
A new smartphone app promises to help treat people who don’t fully respond to their 
antidepressant. Whether insurance will cover it and whether apps that go through the FDA 
clearance process will ultimately reach patients remains unclear.  
 

Calls to Poison Centers Involving Psilocybin Rising in Youth  
Terri D’Arrigo  
Decriminalization, legalization of psilocybin likely play roles in both increased exposure and 
poisoning. 
 
 
 

Advocacy Update: 
 
The second Advocacy Update Webinar is scheduled for 7/30 at noon.  Join the Division of Advocacy, 
Policy, and Practice Advancement on July 30th from 12:00-12:45 pm ET to hear the latest updates on 
APA’s federal, state, and regulatory advocacy.  Learn what is happening in Washington, D.C. and the 
states and how you can fuel our advocacy efforts to create impactful change for our profession and 
patients. Click here to register. 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fparacom.paramountcommunication.com%2fct%2f63215518%3aWPTdVTWcN%3am%3a1%3a2711535414%3a48A627558B39F33371BE0917FA879FA6%3ar&c=E,1,NbztOH9QSBb9dmRjFwwBFaaxyCa3PU85yrBZoI40wfzThng1J1Bi2Id-GeFgZrE8FHrlHN8u9EuQMRVgdI-g2PEesNTICxlsmf-SO3le7ov2RibGjG8fug,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fparacom.paramountcommunication.com%2fct%2f63215519%3aWPTdVTWcN%3am%3a1%3a2711535414%3a48A627558B39F33371BE0917FA879FA6%3ar&c=E,1,TZj0s1Y1x78ycNjIMwqIE39XNp-nat4gIESmCjOwI3N43ZkJ5y_NMi2ZUb3tBfsBcz06tcwNuhghYyE_Zz6D0IgmXb5_kjxNGNj0c6w2-yNG8hzW6fmH&typo=1
https://psychiatry-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_W3B4Gft8STKk18TDOwVTqA#/registration


 

Upcoming free CME Risk Management Webinar 

 
As part of our partnership with the Oklahoma Psychiatric Physicians Association, OPPA is 
inviting PMANM members to attend this webinar sponsored by APA, Inc.  Contact Christine 
Cotter, psychiatricnm@pmanm, for more information. 
 

 
 

Click HERE to register 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VlADjnmtSr-bs8n8n4u9oA


__________________________________________________________________________ 
Why become a Fellow? 
 

• Fellow status is an honor that reflects your dedication to the work of the APA and 
signifies your allegiance to the psychiatric profession. 

• You are recognized by your colleagues in the Association as a member of a very 
select group. 

• All newly appointed Fellows are publicly recognized at the Convocation of 
Distinguished Fellows, which is held every year during APA's Annual Meeting. 

• You receive a lapel pin in recognition of your status. 
• Annual dues rates for General Members and Fellows are the same.  

 
For more information on APA Fellow benefits and to apply, click here 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                           
 

PMANM Council  
 
Our council meetings are conducted via Zoom.  All members are welcome.  However, if you’d like to 
participate, please send me an email at PsychiatricNM@pmanm.org, and I’ll send you the link.  The next 
meeting will be on Thursday, June 20th, 2024 from 5:30-6:30PM Mountain Time.  
 
We are also looking for volunteers to assume Officer positions, including President.  Please email me if 
you are interested. 
 
 
-Christine Cotter Executive Director 
psychiatricNM@PMANM.org 
240-888-9355 

https://www.psychiatry.org/membership/honorary-fellowship/fapa
mailto:PsychiatricNM@pmanm.org
mailto:psychiatricNM@PMANM.org

